
 

The Villages Singles Club Dinner Group, Bella Vita 

Italian   

 

There  are still openings for both dates for our June TVSC Dinner 

Group.  We are doing two dates due to the limited space allowed by 

the restaurant. 

 

Wednesday, June 19th, 5 pm - four spaces available due to 

cancellations/moving to other date.  Must have response right away 

to choose this date. 

 

Thursday, June 20th, 5 pm - ten spaces available. Please respond by 

noon tomorrow, June 19. 

 

My apologies for creating a little confusion on the first bulletin for 

the dinners.  

  

Visit their website at bellavitaitaliansteakhouse.com.  

  

DO NOT REPLY TO THIS BULLETIN! To make  a reservation, 

email jimsbrowning@yahoo.com. You will receive a confirming 

reply.  No confirmation, no reservation.  

  

  

https://tvsinglesclub.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b48c70afeda9ecee7ab34ad8b&id=cfa950dd7e&e=6c6a56fea8
https://tvsinglesclub.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b48c70afeda9ecee7ab34ad8b&id=cfa950dd7e&e=6c6a56fea8
https://tvsinglesclub.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b48c70afeda9ecee7ab34ad8b&id=2d8fa29a07&e=6c6a56fea8
mailto:jimsbrowning@yahoo.com?subject=TVSC%20Reservation%20for%20June%2019th%20or%2020th


  

 


